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What’s on at the 

Preschool in 2020 

Extra-Curricular 

Activities for 

2020 are yet to 

be determined. 
 

Preschool staff use the 

first few weeks to 

develop relationships, 

routines and collect 

observations of the 

children’s skills, interests 

and knowledge for 

further planning. 

 

Any questions? See Tink. 

 

 

Dear Parents, Caregivers and Families, 

 

We wish to welcome you all to the Coober Pedy 

Area School Preschool for 2020.  We hope that your 

child enjoys their time learning together with others 

in the coming year. 

 

The Preschool Staff for 2020 are: 

 

Teacher- Tink Seekamp 

Teacher- Tegan Jones 

SSO- Effie Korbetis 

SSO- Anna Bootle 

If you have any queries regarding staffing, see Tink. 

 

A few reminders for 2020: 

 

Session Times for 2020 

Day Start Finish 

Monday 8:45am 3:15pm 

Tuesday 8:45am 3:15pm 

Wednesday 8:45am 2:15pm 

 
Opening time and duty of care 

The Preschool opens at 8:45am.  

Staff are here at 8:30 am, this is our set up and prep 

time prior to opening the doors. 

 

Pick up and end of session times 

Please ensure you are on time to pick up your child, 

staff have limited hours to clean and tidy at the end 

of the day. 

 

Bus Service 

A bus service is available to pick up and drop off 

your child after the completion of their preschool 

session. Please let staff know if you are interested, 

bus forms are available for you to fill out. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Thank you 
and 
Donations  

 

Thank you to: 
  the SSO staff 

for their time 
and dedication 
in setting up 
the preschool 
for the new 
year. 

 To the SSO staff 
collecting art/ 
craft, nature 
items and more 
for our 
programming. 

 Matt our 
grounds man 
for keeping our 
plants alive 
during the 
holidays. 

 
 
 
 

Sign in and Sign out 

Please ensure you sign and write the time your child 

enters and leaves the preschool. Please support your 

child to find, write or trace their name.  

 

Notices 

Check your child’s notice pocket daily for notices, 

school newsletters and other important 

correspondence. The notice pockets are in the main 

entrance. Information is also shared using the 

SeeSaw information sharing app. 

 

Lunch Boxes  

Fruit and water are the only food and drinks 

provided at preschool. If your child needs breakfast 

or lunch, please let the preschool staff know. When 

packing your child’s lunch please ensure healthy 

food choices, if you require any information or 

lunchbox ideas please see Tink. 

 

Spare clothes 

Please bring a spare set of clothes in case of 

accidents; also, during warmer weather we will 

increase our water play experiences. Please let staff 

know if you do not want your child to play with 

water. 

 

Donations 

We are always in need of donations of wood scraps, 

old non-working electrical items (small in size- no 

bigger than DVD player or PC hard drive), and 

cardboard tubes, buttons, art/ craft materials and 

more please refer to donation’s booklet located in 

the foyer area. 

 

Child Forms: 

Please fill out and return any forms regarding your 

child’s likes, strengths and development. This allows 

staff to gather essential information about your child 

for programming and planning. 

 

Parents remember that the Preschool is an 

open space and we welcome you to share in 

your child’s learning, feel free to stay a while 

and engage in some play, reading or 

conversation with the children. 

 

Thankyou- The Preschool Team 
 


